
Superintendent’s Comments Belmond-Klemme CSD

HVAC Unit Service Agreement with Halvorson Trane

Background:
Our rooftop heating, ventilation, and air conditioning (HVAC) units require ongoing inspection 
and maintenance by trained professionals.

Last year, using federal COVID dollars intended to upgrade the ventilation systems of public 
schools, the board upgraded the HVAC systems of both buildings and put them both under the 
same system with Trane

We now have a contract with Halvorson Trane for both our Jacobson Elementary building, and 
our secondary building. The agreement needs annual renewal.

The two contracts are available for viewing under the EXTRAS tab of BoardBoard. They have 
been omitted from the main board materials due to their length and volume.

Recommended Action:
I recommend the board move to approve the one-year service agreements with Halvorson Trane.


